REF: 5/88
Paris, 26 january 1988

Dr. Fritz Erich Anhelm

Ecumenical Association of Academies and
Laity Centres in Europe
Generalsekretariat

D-7325 Bad Bolll

Holland

Dear Dr. Anhelm,

Thank EME@@@QQQUHdar Mt UEDr cunatety 1 Bave

no copy of my speech, but if you could send me a copy of the tape - even
in bad condition - I would try to reconstruct it,

Yours sincerely,

Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo, MEP
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